
 

In regards to the recent events that have occurred in Paris, as a security com-

pany we want to reinforce the message of the government to all our staff. It is 

crucial, that if any issue is to arise please report to the anti-terrorist hotline. In 

addition, us being a part of the EU and having links with the Paris, means that 

the UK is in a high risk of attack.  

Moreover, if by any means you witness something or are aware of any terrorist 

related actions occurring, call the anti-terrorist hotline on 0800 789 321.  

All of our SIA approved security officers are fully trained and have approved 

qualifications one of which is counter terrorism awareness, along with looking 

out for hostile reconnaissance. As a company we will be doing our best to go 

over this with our security officers in order to refresh their memories and make 

them more aware of what to do if situations were to occur during their work 

place.  

Here at Skysharp Security Services, we all are one team and here to help and 

guide each other. If you require any more information, or have any questions in 

regards to this situation and how you could be more informed in how to deal with 

it, please do not hesitate to ask us.  

PLEASE DO NOT IGNORE AND READ CAREFULLY  
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MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL OUR STAFF AND A 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR 

HARD WORK THIS YEAR, AND WE HOPE TO 

ACHIEVE THE BEST NEXT YEAR TOO. KEEP UP THE 

GOOD WORK! 


